
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
July 12, 2015

“Truth shall spring out of the earth, 
and justice shall look down from heaven.”  Psalm 85:12 

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, July 12, 2015   
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel  with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy +Bill Thweatt by: Holy Spirit 
11:30 am  Coffee  

Monday, July 13, 2015   
  9:00 am  Liturgy +Fr. Larry Rucker by: Don & Chris Greer 
    

Tuesday, July 14, 2015   
  9:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Bill & Nancy Marking
  7:00 pm  Ladies’ Association  

Wednesday, July 15, 2015   
  9:00 am  Liturgy +Frank Foti  by: Josephine Muzzi
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, July 16, 2015  
  9:00 am  Liturgy +Richard Willey by: Don & Chris Greer  
10:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Sara Rauch

10:00 am  Senior Center
  3:30 pm  Interfaith Council
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, July 17, 2015  
  9:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Ethan Thompson  
                              by: Don & Chris Greer  

Saturday, July 18, 2015 – Sugar Weekend    
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community 
     

Sunday, July 19, 2015 – Sugar Weekend   
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel  with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy +John Gillispie by: Margaret Gillispie 
11:30 am  Coffee 
  4:00 pm  Joy of the Gospel – with Barbara Smith 

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
July 12 – Merrygen Currick 

July 19 – Len Wright

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
July 12 – Mindy Williamson

July 19 – Joy Sample

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
  July – Barbara Dean

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

Liturgy Ministry Schedule  
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, July 18 – 6:00 pm     
Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley
Usher: Chris Sodd/Jean Adams 
Server:   Noah Sansom
Lector:  Nancy Brown/Chris Greer
Gift Bearer:   Doyle Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Danny & Cindy Thomas/Josephine  

Sunday, July 19 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:  Ron & Shirley Henderson
Usher:  Larry Goode/Dennis Fink/Brian Sajdak/Thad Sajdak
Server:   Luke Anderson/Collin Beatty
Lector:  Sandra Spence/Chris Mitchell
Gift Bearer:   Feakins Family 
Eucharistic Ministers: Katherine Carroll/Kathy Beach/
Amanda Ready/LaRae W./Dennis & Kathy Fink/Jimmy Terry 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$5,491.71
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$1,375.00 
Community Services…………………………$   100.00
Bread………………………………………..$    25.00
      

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #8 – Matthew Roy, Lee Hill, Harry Tarsi, and Mike 
Goode Team will begin Wednesday, July 15 through 
Saturday, July 18.  Team #1 – Brian Sajdak, Sal Galtelli, 
Blaine Anderson and Mark Dryja Team will begin 
Wednesday, July 22 through Saturday, July 25.   This 
ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of dollars every 
year!  It is a real service to the Lord.    

God Bless all our lawn ministers.

PARISH SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE
  The parish summer schedule:
July 13 – 17  9am  Holy Spirit
July 20 – 25  9am  Christ the King

             July 27 – 31  9am  Queen of Peace
      The location will be announced each week in the bulletin.

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in 
the Church.  If a child must have nourishment,
please do so in the cry room.
                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

For the safety of our children, please do not
allow your child to leave during mass without
an adult.   Your help is needed in caring for
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our Sacred Spaces, including the rest rooms. It would 
help us if you take a few minutes to straighten the song
books in your part of the bench before you leave the 
church.

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

            FALL BAZAAR UPDATE  
 

Excitement is building for our ANNUAL FALL 
BAZAAR to be held on SEPTEMBER 12, 2015.
 

Volunteers are needed in all areas. Please contact 
Barbara Smith and tell her how you want to help.  
H)-662-233-4833  C)-901-413-8102.  
 

SHOP-A-LOT GROCERY will need the 
following items:
        paper towels – dishwashing liquid – 
canned soup – canned vegetables – mac & cheese 

RAFFLE TICKETS will be available soon. 
 

If you or someone you know would be interested in 
selling your craft works, we will again have booth 
rentals.  Please call Barbara Dean at
901-486-6470

PREP CLASSES AND TIMES….ALL PARISHES
REGISTER NOW!

CHRIST THE KING K-4       SUN    8:30, 11:15AM
5-8 TUES. 6:30-8PM
9-12 WED.  6:30-8PM

GOOD SHEPHERD K-3 SUN.   9AM
CONFIRMATION 1 SUN. 9AM

HOLY SPIRIT K-5 SUN.   9AM
6-12 WED. 6:30 -8PM

QUEEN OF PEACE K-5       SUN.  9AM
6-12 SUN.  7- 8:30PM

ST. GREGORYK-12 SUN. 9:00AM
ST. JOSEPH K-12 SUN.

SENIOR CENTER JULY MEETING  The Young at 
Heart, Hernando’s Senior Club, will have their July
meeting at the Gale Community Center, 2601 Elm 
St., Thursday, July 16th, 10 AM.   Come enjoy lunch
and fellowship.  Vitamin B-12 shots available for 
$10. 

Every Day is a Gift - even when you don't
like the wrapping paper!

NO CELL PHONE ZONE   We remind all to please 
turn off all cells phones and electronic 

communication devices when entering 
the church buildings. The signals, even 
from a silenced phone, interfere with 

the wireless microphones of the church.
Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Ronnie Rauch, Cil Johnson, Corrine Patton, Bob Haas (C. 

Patton), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Nita
Young, Cathy Cuthbertson (Sheila Parr Aunt), Mike Shelby 
(MaryAnn’s Bro), Parker Carroll, Carol Krug (Nancy M. sisnlaw), 
Howard Snyder (D. Dryja dad),  Al Gawel, Dreston Gaboya, 
Harriet Lupo, Chad Greer, June Vanlandingham, Don 
Smith (Marie’s son), Thelma Duke, Joseph Ingoglia,  Leslye 
Hall, Fr. Lenin Vargas, Joe Menne (Charlie’s bro, Birdie Lewis 
(Felicia grandma), Nancy Rachal, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bro-n-law), 
Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), Bishop Houck, Mary Griffin, Joy 
Smith, Meredith Hannah, Lucas Goeller  (Newcamp), Nobuko
Allen, Kim Craig (J. Davis sisnlaw), Dr. Robert Maddux, Dan 
Chalk (N. French), Carter  Brooks, Michael Caruthers,  Myriam
Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), Josh 
Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), David Poudrier (son), Sara Hewitt 
(Marie Smith), Robert Tully (brother-in-law), Carolyn Ann 
Hollahan (B. Kelly’s sis), Linda Buechele, Kevin Nelson (Jeannine 

nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown).   Please notify the Pastor when 
serious illness occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we 
would like to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the 
Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

Help!!  We need a volunteer to represent Holy
Spirit in the Velvet Cream

Ice Cream eating contest July 23, 5 pm.

2015 Confirmation Retreat 
(2015 Confirmandi only) Friday, July 24 thru 
Sunday, July 26, 2015. The retreat will be held at 
Wall Doxey State Park in Holly Springs, MS. 
Letters with all information will be mailed out this 
coming week.

LADIES’ ASSOCIATION MEETING  Don’t forget this coming
Tuesday evening, July 14, at 7:00 pm the Ladies 
Association will have their monthly meeting. If you need
child care, please call before 2 pm Monday. 
All ladies of the parish 18 and over are invited and 
encouraged to attend.  We need you!!  And don’t forget 
our new e-mail is holyspiritladies@gmail.com.

FUN EXERCISE OPPORTUNITY
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We are looking to begin a bowling group this fall.  This 
will be more for fun than for competitive bowling.  If 
you are interested, please call Cindy Thomas at 662-429-
7651 or the church office at 662-429-7851.  There is a 
signup list in the back of the church.  Thanks to all who 
have signed up already!!!  We are on the way.

Our annual Fall Bazaar will be 
September 12, 2015 – How are you helping? 

RECYCLING   The Men’s Association is now accepting 
aluminum cans.  Bring your bags to the garage door or if
you are in the Family Life Center, put them in the 
containers marked for cans.  Proceeds are being
split between Catholic Social Services, Interfaith
Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship
Fund.  For further information,  contact Lee Smith
at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

There’s no
biz like

SOUL biz!
For Priestly and Religious Vocations contact:
Vocation Director Voice: 800-609-5559
SCJ Vocation Office Fax:     414-529-3377
P.O. Box 206, Hales Corners, WI  53130-0206

E-mail:  vocationcentral@wi.rr.com
Website:  www.scjvocation.org

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.  Next 
weekend is “Sugar Weekend”.   We have a growing 
number of families coming for food assistance.   During 
Summer there is always an increase.    It is also better to 
purchase 2 smaller bags than one large one. This is an 
ongoing ministry and you may bring sugar whenever it 
is convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

It’s hard to stumble
when you are on your knees.

THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION   now have the New Look 
shirts, caps and visors polyester “Sta Dri” material.  
Order forms available after weekend masses.  
        Shirts $20.00      Caps/Visors $10.00

Slip over 
windbreaker    

$25.00
Ladies & Men’s 

sizes available

FREE MINISTRY TO
TRAVELING
CATHOLICS

For nationwide Mass times and locations: call 
1-800-627-7846 or Internet www.Masstimes.org  Yes, 
Holy Spirit is there!

Volunteers needed to serve at the
weekend liturgies.  Be praying about

where God is calling you to serve.

IF YOU DON’T WANT IT….WE DO! 
THRIFT STORE IN NEED OF 

ITEMS!
Sacred Heart Southern Missions Thrift Store in 
Hernando will gladly accept Spring/Summer clothing, 
jackets, sweaters, hats, men’s and children’s items, all 
household items, furniture, blankets, toys, books and 
holiday items, any unused makeup, creams or nail 
polish.
    Proceeds go towards food for our Food Pantries! 
The SHSM Thrift Store is located at 495
E.Commerce Street in Hernando. DROP
BOXES are located in the parking lots at
Sacred Heart School and at Christ the King
Church. If you have larger items such as
furniture, appliances,etc. please call Laura at
662-342-3316 for pickup.
     Shopping hours are 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday and the new hours of 
10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays

PREGNANCY CARE RESOURCE CENTER  Let us 
support life by helping to support those women who 
have given birth but are in need of help in caring for the 
needs of their babies. There is a playpen for donations in
the little church hall.

ATTENTION LANDSCAPE LOVERS, 
DIRT DIVAS & FOLIAGE FANATICS

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
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http://www.scjvocation.org/
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You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?   
We welcome any and all who are willing to help us 
keep our grounds looking loved and well 
maintained.  REMEMBER, our grounds are the first
impression people have of our love for our Church!!
We especially need people to be responsible for 
one area – weeding, watering if needed, etc.  Any 

level of interest is needed so don't let limited time 
stop you!!  We have the whole summer ahead to use
your skills. For more information you can contact 
Roxanne McIngvale at 429-9294 or 
roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

Annual Dress-A Child 
Program

Each year Interfaith Council on Poverty works with its member churches to provide a
complete outfit, shoes, back pack, and the school supplies for the less fortunate children

in our area.  

Once again this year Holy Spirit’s contribution will be to provide the school supplies for
the children that are part of this dress-a-child program.  We are blessed to have a

volunteer that will get the school lists, take our donations and purchase the supplies.  
We are also blessed to have volunteers to sort per child and take the individual bags to

the schools involved.

WE WILL BE ACCEPTING DONATIONS
NEXT WEEKEND 

July 18/19 

Your generosity has always been
wonderful, for this very special program!

WE ASK EACH FAMILY TO PARTICIPATE IN SOME WAY

Checks should be made payable to Holy Spirit as this is our church’s contribution to this project and 
the monies collected will be used to purchase the school supplies.

There are now 15 churches taking part in this Interfaith project.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
2015-2016 CCD Registration forms are in the Narthex of the church. They are in 
alphabetical order by family last names. Please pick up your children's pack, fill them out 
(please complete the entire form) and place in the Completed Registration folder by 
Sunday, July 27, 2015. If you are a new family to Holy Spirit, you will find blank forms on
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the table for you to use, and you must attach a copy of your child's Baptismal Certificate 
with the forms. Sunday morning classes will begin Sunday, August 9, 2015, and 
Wednesday evening classes will begin Wednesday, August 12, 2015.
                                   Thank you, Amanda 
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